
Selectmen’s Meeting 

October 31, 2016 

4:00 pm 
 

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the meeting room of Town Hall. Members 

present were: Margaret E. Serpa, Chairman and Arthur Smadbeck.  

 

At 4:00pm Ms. Serpa opened the meeting and the first item on the agenda which was the appeal 

of Angela Fisher on her Shellfish License suspension. Present was Paul Bagnall, Shellfish 

Warden.  

 

Mr. Bagnall stated that she had come before the Shellfish Committee and they had reconsidered 

her suspension to reduce it to 1.25 days. Starting on November 1
st
.  

 

Mr. Smadbeck stated that it sounded like a good solution. He moved to approve the change. Ms. 

Serpa seconded. Unanimous.  

 

The Board then approved the following items: 

 

A Travel Voucher for the Harbormaster.  

 

A Yard Sale for Rush& Fisher for Lucy Whitmore Haywood.  

 

To Appoint Heidi Boyd to the Council on Aging.  

 

Ms. Serpa addressed the item on the agenda for Kevin Donovan to block some parking space with 

a dumpster in front of the Kelley House. There was no application in the folder. The Board waited 

for him to show, but he did not.  The Board voted to authorize Ms. Dolby to approve the 

application if approved by the Police and Highway. Mr. Smadbeck moved. Ms. Serpa seconded. 

Unanimous.  

 

 At 4:11 PM Mr. Smadbeck moved to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Serpa seconded. Unanimous.  

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:           

  Kristy Rose  

__________ ________________      Assistant  

Margaret E. Serpa, Chairman 

           

___________________________ 

Arthur Smadbeck 

 

__________________________ 

Michael J. Donaroma 

Board of Selectmen 


